


Dear Friend of Valley Christian, 

Since 2016, Valley Christian Schools has 

partnered with an organization 

called Financial Planning Ministry, offering 

wills and trusts educational seminars to the 

Valley Christian community at no cost to you. Many have even taken 

advantage of the next step of this opportunity, completing the 

documentation through FPM, still at no cost. Personally, I have peace 

knowing that my loved ones will be protected, my wishes upheld, 

and I can be generous to the people and organizations that matter to 

me at the time the Lord calls me home. 

As a school, we believe strongly in the Biblical concept of 

stewardship: that is, that everything we have belongs to the Lord. 

Psalm 24 says that "The earth is the Lord's, and everything in it, the 

world, and all who live in it." We believe that we are accountable for 

our entire existence - our finances, our possessions, our time, and our 

talents, and we steward what God has given us with an open hand, 

continually seeking to be generous as He is generous. 

Our partnership with FPM has also resulted in additional generosity 

towards VCS. These families have become part of The 1982 Society, 

leaving a legacy gift to VCS through this opportunity. 1982 was the 

year a small group of visionaries founded Valley Christian Schools, 

and we are thankful these pioneers listened to the call of Jesus to 

provide Christ-centered education in the East Valley decades ago. 

If you have already included VCS in your estate plans, I ask that you 

please let me know. Planned giving information helps VCS to 

responsibly prepare for the future. 

By joining The 1982 Society, you are being generous to your last 

moment. I can't think of a more profound action. 

With excitement to be part of God's 

current and future plans, 

Kittren Johnson, Director of Development 
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